
Come share your ideas for the 
NE 130th & 145th Station Area

Not able to join us on March 13th? 
Visit the project website to learn more and stay connected: bit.ly/130th145thStationAreaPlanning

March 13, 2019 
6:00-8:00pm

Ingraham High School 
1819 N 134th St 
[Rapid Ride E bus stop at NE 130th St]

For accommodations or accessibility information, contact 
Patrice Carroll | 206.684.0946 | patrice.carroll@seattle.gov

NE 130th & 145th Station Area Planning is an 
opportunity for the community to create a vision 
for the area surrounding future light rail stations. 
•	 Meet City of Seattle staff to learn more about this Station Area Planning project.
•	 View maps and data about your neighborhood.
•	 Tell us how you want to walk or bike to future light rail stations.
•	 Think about what changes this investment could bring.


